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It is very important to keep our buses out of 'business for profit' hands, public transport has 
to be available in a comfortable way eg Bus Stops in reasonable distances and so elderly 
people, people with disabilities, children have access as is needed. Unfortunately, the bus I 
and neighbours had available in Sandridge Street, South Bondi, had been removed some 
time ago. With privatisation, more routes could follow. 


